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CONNECTION SUPPORT / OPPOSE COMMENTS 

Resident Not stated Has the increased number of intakes and the consequential need to increase the 

accommodation embraced the issue of the resultant increase in traffic? It is ironic 

that at the time of this application issues including congestion and danger caused 

by parked cars are being identified, particularly in this area. In the Knutsford 

Guardian (Wednesday April 16, 2014 - the day of the issue of this application) 

Councillor Vivien Davies is reported to have stated "The schools are allowed to 

expand and expand and it just increases traffic". If traffic congestion is seen as a 

problem now then it can only get worse if numbers of drop offs / pick ups 

increase. 

 

 


